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Good morning,

lam a resident of Halifax Needham and am sending a written submission for the Public Bills Committee

regarding Bill 6, An Act Respecting Agriculture, Energy and Natural Resources.

My stance is simply that I do not support lifting the bans on fracking and uranium exploration in Nova

Scotia. We are in a climate emergency and ) do not support further oiL & gas projects, nor do I think

investing in these industries is good governance, or reflects sound judgement, when we are at a crisis

point. Nova Scotians want & deserve leadership that will help facilitate a just transition for workers into

green jobs in renewable industries, not leaving anyone behind. I hope we all have the courage to imagine

how we can do things differently, not simply falling back on the tools of the past, but creating a future

that invests in people and takes seriously our need to protect our province and planet.

Thank you,

Emily Fearon




